Early Years and Childcare Providers  
You are invited to attend a free Solihull
Childminders’ Meeting
ABOUT: 
1. Local and national Early Years updates 
2. Sharing good practice with other childminders – including your own self-evaluation evidence for good and outstanding practice and provision 
3. Opportunities for discssion and exploring high quality early years practice 
WHEN: Wednesday 2nd November – 6.30 to 8.30pm 
WHERE: Solihull Civic Suite B91 3PX or Microsoft Teams 
HOST: Solihull Early Years Team 

HOW TO BOOK: Please complete a booking form and return to eyenquiries@solihull.gov.uk 
A few days before the meeting, you will receive a confirmation email with a Teams link 
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